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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 


In today's update: RSG webinar recording is now available; HEE workforce survey; Class 1 MHRA recall for co-codamol tablets.

Video presentation on workplan to improve pharmacy representation now available
The community pharmacy Review Steering Group (RSG) presented its workplan to improve the services provided by PSNC and the LPCs on Monday evening. Anyone who was unable to attend the event - or who just wants to watch again - can now watch an on-demand recording from the evening, alongside viewing a copy of the slide deck.

The on-demand webinar outlines the timeline of activities through to 2022, sets out the fundamental principles for how the programme will be​​​​ run, and describes how the RSG will engage with stakeholder groups moving forward.

All community pharmacy contractors, LPCs, trade bodies, and stakeholders from across the pharmacy sector are invited to watch the recording and engage with the workplan. The RSG will be issuing further communications soon about the feedback it received on its plan, and next steps.

Watch the event recording and download a copy of the slide deck 

Last call for contractors to complete the HEE workforce survey
Community pharmacy contractors have until 11.59pm this Friday (18th June) to complete the 2021 Health Education England (HEE) Community Pharmacy Workforce Survey.

PSNC strongly encourages all pharmacy contractors to participate in this voluntary survey, as the results will help inform the future planning and funding in relation to the development of the community pharmacy workforce across the NHS in England.

The data from the previous workforce survey has also been used to the benefit of contractors by PSNC and LPCs in local and national negotiations on the development of community pharmacy services.

Complete the HEE workforce survey 

Class 1 MHRA medicines recall notice
The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a Class 1 medicines recall for Co-codamol 30/500 Effervescent Tablets. Healthcare professionals are advised to stop supplying the batch listed in the recall notice immediately and contact all patients who have been dispensed the impacted batch and ask them to urgently return this stock to the pharmacy for replacement.

Zentiva Pharma UK Limited is recalling the below batch of Co-codamol tablets as a precautionary measure due to an issue with the homogeneity of the batch. This issue means that there is the potential for some tablets to have too little of the active ingredients and others too much.

Learn more about the recall
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